
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



According to the National Association of Sports Commissions Economic Impact Calculator, the economic 

impact is estimated at $3.4 million annually from spectators and participants for a championship like event.  

Like facilities have garnered between $3 million and $10 million of real economic impact dollars per year.  

Specifically, in Warren County, the Courts of Sports located in Mason realizes approximately $6.5 million in 

economic impact annually (per Ben Huffman, Warren County Convention & Visitors’ Bureau).  This Center 

would yield significant economic development and community outreach that would grow Clinton County 

exponentially.   Finally, community access to the facility will enhance the quality of life for community 

members from youth to the elderly who currently have limited facilities for indoor exercise activities during 

inclement weather. 

 

Letters of support 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Lisa Parlette, 
I am the high school coach for _La Salle_______________. We would be very interested in attending 
indoor track meets at a facility in Wilmington. Thank you for your commitment to making indoor track 
meets more accessible to high schools in southwest Ohio. 
Regards, 
Coach __Frank Russo_________ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 

Kettering City School District                                      

FAIRMONT ATHLETIC DEPARTMENT  

 

Fairmont High School 

3301 Shroyer Road 

Kettering, OH  45429 

Phone:  (937) 499-1640 

Fax:      (937) 499-1541 

Dear Lisa Parlette, 

 

I am the high school coach for Kettering Fairmont High School. We would be very interested in attending 

indoor track meets at a facility in Wilmington. Thank you for your commitment to making indoor track meets 

more accessible to high schools in southwest Ohio. 

 

Regards, 

Coach Aaron Baker 

aaron.baker10@gmail.com 
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Tuesday, October 10, 2017 

Dear Lisa Parlette, 

 

 

I am the high school coach for Mason High School.  We would be very interested in attending indoor track meets at a 

facility in Wilmington.  Thank you for your commitment to making indoor track meets more accessible to high schools in 

southwest Ohio. 

Regards,  

 

 

 

Coach Tom Rapp 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


